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Return Policy 

 
If units have cards remaining at the end of the fundraiser, they may return any unsold, undamaged 
cards at any time throughout the campaign. The cards MUST be in new condition (with snap off 
discount tabs intact). We cannot accept returns of any cards that have been damaged. Be sure Scouts 
and parents treat each card as if it were a $10 bill! 
 

All balances and remaining cards are due to Council offices by April 25.  
 
Any cards, including those lost, misplaced, or damaged, that are not returned to council by April 25th  
will be considered sold and will be charged to the unit account. It is the unit Adventure Card Chair’s 
responsibility to ensure that they return their unit’s cards and money by the end of the sales period. 
 


